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Upcoming Dates
Jan. 23 - Feb. 17 - Panorama Community Survey Open (see below for link)
Feb. 1 - District Spelling Bee (go Rishi!)
Feb. 3 - Kindergarten 100th day celebration
Feb. 9-15 Scholastic Book Fair
Feb. 15 - Spring Student-led conferences
Feb. 16 - NO School - In Common Release Day K-8
Feb. 17 - NO School - District-In service day
Feb. 20 - NO School - Presidents Day
April 3-21 - CMAS Testing Window

Panorama Community Survey:
Dear Meridian Families,

You may have received communication earlier this week from the district about the Panorama
Community Survey.  Please take a few minutes to complete this important survey.  The data
derived from the survey allows us to receive feedback from our community about the places we
are serving well, and what our growth areas need to be as a school and community for
upcoming years.  Last year, we had 189 Meridian families participate, which was one of the
highest rates in the district.  This year we would like to increase that number and have the
highest family participation rate, but can only do it with the help of everyone.

● The survey is open now until Feb. 17, 2023 and is completely anonymous using the link
below.

● The survey is expected to take between 5-10 minutes and can be taken in English,
Spanish or ten other languages on your smartphone, tablet or computer.

● If you have children at different schools, we encourage you to fill out a survey for each
school.

● Survey data is benchmarked nationally and compared to the Five Star staff and student
survey to create a comprehensive understanding of the school’s culture and climate.
Survey results will be made available to families by the end of the school year.

● Schools will be competing to see who has the highest participation rate….you can help
Meridian take home the prize!

Please use this link to complete the survey…..thank you for your time and participation!
Adams 12 Panorama Community Survey Link

Broomfield F.I.S.H Cereal Box Collection

https://bit.ly/3XMVztK


It's the last few days for 3rd graders to bring in cereal for our F.I.S.H. project to stock our shelf
at the food pantry. 2nd graders will have the month of February to collect cereal. Please
remember to send in a box or two of hot or cold cereal with your student this month.

Pet Bulletin Board
The paras in the cafeteria are putting up a “Paws-itively Cute Pets!” bulletin board and would
love participation from our students. If you have a family pet you would like to include please
email a picture of your pet (with their name) to Kassidi.n.boyer@adams12.org.


